
Sir Edward Youde Memorial Prizes for Secondary School Students 2021/22 

(28 March 2022) 

 

6E WONG Pak-ching Janice and YU Tung-ching were awarded Sir Edward Youde Memorial 

Prizes for Secondary School Students 2021/22 with a scholarship of $1000 each. The prize aims 

at giving due recognition to all-round students who have outstanding performance in academic 

performance, personality and conduct, and participation in extra-curricular activities.  
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